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I support this bill because naturopathic doctors in Oregon provide an essential 

service of offering comprehensive primary care and other medical care to 

Oregonians. Primary care and other providers are in short supply. ND’s offer this type 

of servicr, but aren’t paid equitably. They should be paid equitably so they can 

continue to offer this essential service to all Oregonians.  


